
Ladies and Gentlemen of the  
Patriot Guard, the family of  
PFC Richard L. Quatier Sr.,  
US Army 54-57 of Vancouver, WA 
 has asked the Patriot Guard Riders  
to honor this hero. PFC Quatier was 
 held stateside during the war due  
to his brother being MIA. Due to the 
 loss of his brother, PFC Quatier  
dedicated a large portion of his life 
 to helping veterans. He worked closely with Homeless Veterans,  
Hospice Care for Veterans, Disabled Veterans and was one of two  
men that designed the MIA Memorial currently displayed at the VA 
 Hospital. Please join with me in honoring this true hero of past and 
 present soldiers to show our appreciation for what this soldier did  
for our country and veterans. 
 
 
 
 





 
 Northeast Hazel Dell — The Quatier brothers will be long 
remembered thanks to a new display at the Veterans Museum at 
the Vancouver VA Campus.  
At a meeting of the Community Military Appreciation Committee 
at the 40 et 8 in early December, Pat Quatier, widow of the 
Richard Quatier, made a donation of a military memorabilia 
display to the Vancouver Barracks Military Association. The 
display holds Charles Quatier’s saber and photos of the five 
Quatier brothers, all Clark County veterans.  
The brothers include Army veteran Robert, who went missing in 
action in the Korean War; twins Marvin and Melvin, both Army 
veteran; Charles, the lone Marine of the family; and Richard, also 
an Army veteran, who died on Labor Day.  
The display was presented by Richard’s daughter Debbie to the 
Rev. Jerry Keesee, chaplain of American Legion Post 14, and Jack 
Giesen, treasurer of the Vancouver Barracks Military Association.  


